
Refrigeration Supplies Distributor 
 

We are a distributor of parts and equipment to the Residential and Commerical Refrigeration and
Air Conditioning Industry. We have (7) locations in Washington state and have been working
closely with contractors and end users to implement, environmental regulations for many years.
Although we understand the importance of Low GWP regulations, the burden being placed on our
industry and the community at large by this current rule making is dramatic. The infrastructure is
simply not in place to implement these changes without a significant disruption to consumers. Also,
the discussion surrounding additional retrofit prohibitions is simply not attainable at this time.
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